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UPDATE TO THE STRATEGIC RISK STRATEGY

PUBLICITEM
This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting.

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION

Following an audit review of the Council’s Strategic Risk Management function, a number of minor additions to the
Strategic Risk Strategy were recommended. The council’s Strategic Risk Management Group have considered the
recommendations and made the amendments to the Strategy.

The amended Strategy is appended to this report, with the additions highlighted in yellow.

It is intended that the Strategy will have a full review in 2023 and will be brought back to committee for
consideration following that review.

SOURCE OF INFORMATION

Director of Resources

LINKTO INFORMATION

https://new.fylde.gov.uk/council/insurance-and-risk-management/risk-management/
https://new.fylde.gov.uk/council/insurance-and-risk-management/risk-management/

WHY IS THIS INFORMATION BEING GIVEN TO THE COMMITTEE?

For the committee to have confidence that the council continues to have an effective risk management framework
in place.

FURTHER INFORMATION
Contact Tracy Manning, HYPERLINK mailto:tracy.manning@fylde.gov.uk tracy.manning@fylde.gov.uk




